Hoque, Claire

From: Hoque, Claire

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 11:25 AM

To: ‘Stanley Lyles'; Andrew Leimer

Cc: Tsou, Chi; Mark.Keefe@sonos.com

Subject: *** grant defer date changed to December 24, 2012 for Sonos FCC ID: SBVRMO006,
731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NII)

Attachments: EA568299 defer to Dec.24, 2012.pdf; EA679440 defer to Dec.24, 2012.pdf

Dear Stanley and Andy,

After further discussion, Sonos decided to release FCC grants(SBVRMO0O06) this year.
The new grant defer-date is Monday, December 24, 2012.
| have updated grant defer date in FCC site.

FCC ID: SBVRMO0O06, 731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NI!)

| will upload this email to FCC site as cover letter of grant defer date change.

STC(short-term confidentiality) was already upload to FCC site yesterday.
Please kindly update STC to Mar. 5, 2013, sorry, | could not edit STC date in FCC site.

Thanks,

Claine Fogue

UL CCS

47173 Benicia Street
Fremont, CA 94538, USA
Tel: (510) 771-1123

Fax: (510) 661-0888

From: Stanley Lyles [mailto:Stanley.Lyles@fcc.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 10:25 AM

To: Hoque, Claire

Cc: Tsou, Chi; Mark.Keefe@sonos.com; Andrew Leimer; Stanley Lyles

Subject: RE: *** grant defer date changed to Feb.3, 2013 and STC updated to Mar.5, 2013 for Sonos FCC ID:
SBVRMO006, 731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NII)

Hello Claire,

You need to upload the new grant defer date t0 Feb.3, 2013 to the cover letter exhibit for both applications EA679440
(DTS) and EA568299 (NII) into the Equipment Authorization System (EAS).

Stan Lyles
FCC/OET/EACB





